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Comments: I do not believe electric bikes should be allowed. I think it'd be a hazard to equestrians as well as

people walking the trails. I believe the bicycle industry keeps taking trails and then the next thing you know,

equestrians are excluded from the trails. I think if the bicycle industry wants electric bikes then just keep them on

the trails that the equestrians have already been removed from. I think we as equestrians we always seem to

loose out and loose trails. I think maybe the bicycle industry should be happy with what they have.


